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Order of Worship 

 
Greeting/ 

Announcements 
Tom Davis 

 
 

Children’s Time 
Justin Hatfield 

 
 

Song Leader 
Kerry Cole 

 
#836 

 
#251 

 
Prayer 

Luke Lines 
 

#820 
 

#764 
 

The Lord’s Supper 
Travis Morrison 

 

#515                               
 

Message 
Justin Hatfield 

 
#584 (v.1, 4) 

 
Prayer 

Jon Ewing 
 

#315 (v. 1, 3) 
 

You are the light of the 
world. A city set on a hill 

cannot be hidden. 
(Matt. 5:14) 

 

 

 

      

                             Thank You 
 
 

Last week we were encouraged once again by the hard work 
and service of our young people. In April they focused on 
faith and did a wonderful job sharing from their hearts what 
faith means to them. The youth group and YFC joined for 
their second youth-led service last Sunday evening and 
helped us think about worry and honor God as the one who 
provides us refuge from worry. 
 
We wanted to take just a second to say thank you for 
blessing us. Thank you to all the young men who helped lead 
this month and last in prayer, song leading, scripture reading 
and devotional thoughts: Devin Carroll, Brayden Eady, 
Preston Graber, Liam Hatfield, Harrison Jobes, Braden 
Keener, Isaac Loomis, Elijah Morrison, Titus Morrison, 
William Morrison, Colton Orum, Seth Sekulic, Brandt Snitker, 
Henry Springer, Lukas Thrasher, Ike Ussery, and Tecumseh 
Ussery. 
 
We also say thank you to all of our young ladies who worked 
on the programs, posters, acted as door greeters, worked on 
sound and recording and put together and ran the powerpoint 
presentation. Thank you to Sophia Brumfield, Harper 
Hatfield, McKenna Jobes, Brenley Keener, Britton Keener, 
Anna Luna, Claudia Morrison, McKinley Morrison, and 
Jacqueline Ussery.  
 
Finally, thanks to Mike and Gena Ussery for helping arrange 
these evenings and thanks to all the families for providing 
leadership and guidance to your kiddos!  
 

       --  

       in HIM 
 
       Justin  



 

Shut-Ins 
Pat Blackburn 

Ron Bower 

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Clarence  Feeney 

Ola Jean Feeney 

Wanda Frost 

Doris Iorg 

Jim & Ruth Reaves 

Doris Tobler 

Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

 

Nursing Homes 
Ann Freeze 

Wayne Harmon 

Virginia Morgan  

Sandra Pingenot 

Nancy Snider 

       

        Youth Group News 
 

 
  TONIGHT: Youth Bible study at the Lines’ at 5pm 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:   

We are starting to put  together dates for this summer.    
Be sure to mark the events we have so far! 

 

 

June 20-26 - Burnt Cabin Christian Camp 

July 11-17 - Camp Water Mill 

July 18-24 - Happy Hollow - Travis and Jason's Session 

Aug 4-7 - Camp Wilderness 
 

Note:  Applications for Happy Hollow and Burnt cabin are 

           located on the information desk in the foyer. 

 

6-01   Josh & Lauren Brumfield ~ 19 years 

6-02  Tim & Alice Buckner ~ 31 years 

6-03  Jon & Makesha Davis ~ 21 years 

6-04  Mike & Gena Ussery ~ 17 years 

        Haden & Lexie Brill ~ 5 years 

        Brian & Danielle Horton ~ 10 years 

6-05  Matt & Julie Kelley ~ 17 years 

6-06  David & Ginger White ~ 51 years 

6-08  Kevin & Marla Wuench ~ 25 years 

6-09  Dewayne & Carol Jackson ~ 49 years 

        Mike & Glenda Thurlkill ~ 43 years 

6-10  Van & Barbara Barnes ~ 65 years 

6-11  Ty & Melissa Girdley ~ 10 years 

       Les & Shirlane Horton ~ 38 years         

6-12  Tucker & Megan Jobes ~ 11 years 

THIS WEEK … 
 

 Prayer time Sunday Evening, May 30th at 5:00 pm. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible Class will meet on June 3rd at 10:30 

am. Coyeatte Ewing will be teaching Chapter 10 of the book, 

“From Bethlehem To Golgotha,” by Hillard Story.   

 Quilters will meet at 9 am; Card Makers will meet at 9:30 am. 

                 In Need of Our Prayers 
 Sheryl Low is improving daily.  

 Marlene Matthews is going to be transferred to the 

Specialty Hospital for continued treatment.  

  Julie Alexander is doing a little better every day.  

 Ruth Lund’s brother, John Alspaugh, has Parkinson's 

and is not doing very well. 

 Jacquelyn Raines (Kim Maples grand-mother) is doing a 

little better.  

 Phyllis Todd (Wanita Duncan’s mom) is now home. 

 Hasseltine Pendergrass  (Helen Harbor’s mom)  

 Robert Raines (Denzil & Ruth’s son) please continue to 

keep him in your prayers.   

 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 

Please join us Wednesday at 6:30 pm in person or via 

livestream (YouTube) Bill’s current series is titled: 

Tell Me a Story of Jesus - Parables for Us  

  Continued prayers for health concerns: 
Nancy Snider, Bettie Bean (Alison Thurlkill’s mom), Alice 

Daniels,  Ima Coleman (Sara Keener’s friend),  Bob & 

Leona Snider, Van & Barbara Barnes,  Ruth Raines,  Truman 

& Helen Coltrane,  David High (Lucile High’s son),   Ron 

Bower,  Betty Grabber,  Izumi Loomis’ mother,  Beverly 

Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom),   Dennis & Carolyn 

Smith,  Ruth Lindsey (Jon Davis’ grandmother),   Dorothy 

(David Grimm’s mother),  Linda (Sue Aherin’s sister-in-law),  

Sandie Shelby (Lucile High’s niece),   Makesha Davis 

           Wednesday, June 30th 

   The church will be hosting a Blood Drive.   

              More information to follow. 

 
 

5-30  Sydney Murphy         
5-31  Deana Asher 
       Aaron Loomis 
6-02  Ty Girdley 
        David Nimmo 
6-03  Camden Kelley 
6-05  Virginia Hayter 
6-07  Josh Luna 
       Brendan Carroll 
6-08  Scott Barton 
       Virginia Morgan 
6-09  Marty Stockstill 
6-10  Linda Steinshouer 

Dennis Smith called to let us know,                  

that for now, visits are discouraged.                

He will let us know when visits are possible again. 

We would like to extend 

our sympathy to Sam 

and Julie Gillham in the 

loss of Sam’s brother, 

Donald  who passed 

away last week. 

There will be a YFC study session, Sunday, June 6th 

immediately following services                                          

to discuss our word of the month, CHURCH.     

The next Youth Led Service will be             

June 27th 


